
 

 

 
May 14, 2022 

Notice and Apology for Inadvertently Posting News Releases onto the 

Website Prior to Official Timely Disclosure 

 

TOKYO, JAPAN – May 14, 2022 – Terumo Corporation (TSE: 4543) reports that it posted 

onto its website(https://www.terumo.com/) prior to the official timely disclosure on 

Tokyo Stock Exchange inadvertently. 

 

Terumo sincerely apologizes for the confusing its stakeholders including the 

shareholders and investors due to its mistake. Terumo will further its awareness of the 

importance of providing corporate information in a timely manner and prevent 

recurrence of such mistake. 

 

 

1. List of information posted onto the website 

   The following News Releases 

    (1) Terumo Appoints the Candidates for Directors 

    (2) Terumo Announces Dividends for Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2022(Increased  

payment) 

    (3) Notification of Acquisition and Cancellation of the Company's Own Shares 

    "Terumo Appoints the Candidates for Directors " is not disclosed to Tokyo Stock 

Exchange in accordance with the minimal standard criteria. 

 

2. Duration of posting 

   From 14:31 to 15:00 on May 12, 2022  

 

3. Cause of mistake  

   Operational mistake during preparation for posting on the website.  


